From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 9:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Holiday Gift Basket Reporting: Gourmet Popcorn

Hi Steve,

We received a holiday gift basket of prepackaged packets of Classic Moose Munch popcorn worth roughly $40 from Novak Construction (link below): 

https://www.harryanddavid.com/h/chocolates-sweets-candy/moose-munch-gourmet-popcorn/13820?searchKeywords=snowflake%20tin%20popcorn&storeIdTab=21051&multiBrand=16802
We've placed these in our office lobby to provide to residents as they purchase parking passes and visit our office.  

Please let me know if you need any further information!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
